
 
 

THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
NUCLEAR DECOMMISSIONING FINANCING COMMITTEE 

NDFC 2015-1 
 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the Nuclear Decommissioning Financing Committee 

(“NDFC”), established pursuant to RSA 162-F:21, IV, shall, in accordance with the provisions of 

RSA 162-F, and RSA 541-A, et seq., hold a public hearing on December 21, at 7:00 P.M. at the 

Seabrook Community Center, 311 Lafayette Road (Rte. 1) in Seabrook, New Hampshire.  The 

purpose of the hearing will be to receive the views of the public on the Preliminary Report and 

Order of the NDFC, which sets a new projected cost for decommissioning Seabrook Nuclear 

Station and establishes the level of funding of the Nuclear Decommissioning Fund for the 

Seabrook Nuclear Power Station as of January 1, 2016. 

 The Preliminary Report and Order of the NDFC, the transcript of the public hearing and 

the record of the docket to date upon which the NDFC will base its determinations will be 

available for public review in the Seabrook Town Clerk’s office as of November 19, 2015. 

 A copy of this notice shall be published in a newspaper having general circulation in that 

portion of the State in which operations are conducted and a newspaper having state-wide 

circulation, the last such publication to be not later than December 14, 2015, and a copy of this 

notice shall be posted by that date in at least two places in the Town of Seabrook, New 

Hampshire. 
 

 


